
Joint Meeting 

of the 

Merrimack School Board and Merrimack Town Council 

November 14, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

Matthew Thornton Room – Merrimack Town Hall 

Preliminary Agenda 

 

 

7:00 P.M. - PUBLIC SESSION 

 

1. Pledge of Allegiance  Shannon Barnes, School Board Chair 

 
2. Public Comments Shannon Barnes 

 
3. Update on Water Conditions in Merrimack,  MVD Commissioners 

Review of School District’s Vested Concern and Ron Miner, Executive Director 

Town Council’s Efforts on Quality Improvements 

 
4. Merrimack Safeguard Update including Dr. Mark McLaughlin, Safeguard Chair 

Long-Term Commitment to Merrimack Middle Denise Roy, Police Chief 

School (MMS) Student Resource Officer (SRO) Tom Prentice, Police Detective 

 Betsy Houde, Executive Director of 

  Nashua Youth Council 

 

5. Election Facilities Review Lynn Christensen, Moderator 

 
6. Fields Needs Review Kyle Fox, Director of Public Works 

 Rich Hendricks, Planning & Building 

                                 Committee Chair 

 Tom Thornton, MYA President 

 Mike Soucy, Merrimack High School  

 Athletic Director 

 
7. O’Gara Drive Transition Plan including Kyle Fox 

Update on Skate Park Relocation  

 
8. Approval of Joint Town Council and  Shannon Barnes 

School Board Minutes 
 

• December 10, 2015 Minutes 

• June 14, 2016 Minutes 

 
9. Public Comments Shannon Barnes 


